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G U R U D A S C O L L E G E
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(GOVERNMENT SPONSORED)

Ref. No. GC/____ Date : 1st May 2024

NOTICE

As per the notice issued by the Registrar, University of Calcutta
on 30th April 2024, all classes of the UG and PG courses of
Gurudas College will remain suspended from 2ndMay to 11th
May 2024 on account of the prevailing heat wave. All other
activities of the college will remain unaffected.
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_________
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